
PUBLIC POLICY FAQ
When can I apply for public policy funding?
Applications are accepted January 1 – March 1 for review at our November board meeting.

How do I know if my public policy organization would be a good partner with the Foundation?
We fund public policy organizations that:
	 • �Enhance understanding of the free enterprise system
	 • �Preserve the principles upon which our democracy was founded to help ensure a limited role for 

government and the protection of individual rights as provided for in the Constitution
	 • �Encourage personal responsibility and leadership
	 • �Uphold traditional American values

How long is the review process?
Review typically takes about eight months after the application deadline.  
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